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Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 

Library Opening After School 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Knowing how hectic parent’s lives can be, trying to fit everything into what seems to be an ever-decreasing 

number of hours, we know that taking your children to the local library may not always be possible or 

however good intentions may be, at the top of your priority list.   

With this in mind, starting from Tuesday 12th November, the school library will be open after school until 

3:30pm on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays for Infant children and their parents to return, browse or 

snuggle up and read a book together. 

At the moment this will only be for Infant children (although if there are Junior siblings you are more than 

welcome to bring them) as Juniors have the opportunity to pop into the Library during their lunch break 

every day to change their books, or have a calmer place for them to sit and read. 

If for any reason the Library cannot be open on these days, a sign will be on the Library door facing the 

playground.  

Looking forward to seeing you then, 

 

Mrs G Wylie 

(Librarian)  

                                                                                                                        

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

